
From: Claudette Wright
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: NORTHERN PASS
Date: Thursday, December 14, 2017 10:39:01 PM

Claudette Wright
135 Sherburne Road
Pelham, NH 03076

December 14, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I object to the Northern Pass be put in anywhere!  There have been numerous pipe leaks.  Why would
anyone want to do damage to our land and waters?  Where some of my family lives in NH, tbere will
be views that will be ruined.  Please take all objections seriously.
Work will only be temporary and we will pay for this.  I even believe that we will pay for the NP in many
ways!
Sincerely
Claudette Wright

Sincerely,
Claudette Wright
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